
The 2020 Bond has funded the conversion of Harrison Park K-8 to a Middle School. 
While not a full modernization, the work will significantly upgrade the school.  The 
project will provide students a robust middle school experience by upgrading the 
facilities to enhance academics. 

Construction impacts on the school 
during the 2023-24 school year
•	 Safety is our number one priority. 
•	 Construction activity is separated by barriers or 

fencing so that students will not come in contact with 
construction activities.

•	 Dust and debris are safely contained in sealed-off 
areas and will not enter the school.

•	 Although there will be some construction noise, the 
loudest activities are scheduled to take place outside 
of school hours.

Work underway this year
•	 New heating and cooling system and fire sprinklers.
•	 New STEAM lab, science classrooms, art classroom, 

extended learning space.
•	 Remodel, and repair of Counseling, Health, & Special 

Education, Gyms, and Dance Studio.
•	 Reorganize of the NW classroom area for greater 

functionality.
•	 Upgrade existing restrooms, classrooms, and 

corridors.

Schedule
Work began in 2022 and will complete in the fall of 2024.
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